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Transportation, Street Projects-Capital, Street Maintenance (30044146-67750-34005), is based on
City of Chandler Contract No. ST2-745-3039, and is in compliance with City of Maricopa Purchasing
Code Article IV, Section 3-223 "Cooperative Purchasing." Discussion and Action.

Sponsors: Bill Fay

Indexes: Economic Development, Fiscal Policies and Management, Well Planned Quality Growth and
Development

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Contract, 2. Purchasing Summary

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

ApprovedCity Council Regular Meeting9/2/2014 1 Pass

The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action to approve a contract with CPC
Construction, Inc., for various asphalt patchwork, maintenance, and repairs throughout the City.  This
contract, in an amount not to exceed $75,000, will be funded from ½ Cent County Road Tax Fund,
Transportation, Street Projects-Capital, Street Maintenance (30044146-67750-34005), is based on City of
Chandler Contract No. ST2-745-3039, and is in compliance with City of Maricopa Purchasing Code Article IV,
Section 3-223 "Cooperative Purchasing." Discussion and Action.

When water infiltrates damaged asphalt, it decreases the structural integrity of the base material, dramatically
shortening its life.  On an ongoing basis, staff identifies areas of damaged asphalt throughout the city that
needs to be repaired.  Approval of this contract will allow us to address and repair these areas, increasing the
asphalt lifespan, and thus reducing more costly replacement.

This item will be presented by Public Works Director William P. Fay.

Staff recommends that the Mayor and City Council approve a contract with CPC Construction, Inc., for various
asphalt patchwork, maintenance, and repairs throughout the City.  This contract, in an amount not to exceed
$75,000, will be funded from ½ Cent County Road Tax Fund, Transportation, Street Projects-Capital, Street
Maintenance (30044146-67750-34005), is based on City of Chandler Contract No. ST2-745-3039, and is in
compliance with City of Maricopa Purchasing Code Article IV, Section 3-223 "Cooperative Purchasing."
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